
 

Date:  12/5/18     Effective Date: 12/10/18 

To: Providers and Nursing Facilities 

Title: Medicare Card Update 

Change:  Updated insurance cards are needed for all Medicare patients. 

 

 

 

Explanation of change:  Due to CMS sending out new cards for all patients that no longer have the 

patient’s Social Security number on them, a copy of the patient’s new card will need to be provided with 

any lab orders before we can process specimens. 

                                                                             

Please contact Laboratory Client Services if you have any questions. (607)274-4474. 

 

___________________________________________________Date_____________________________ 
Dr. Daniel Sudilovsky, Laboratory Medical Director  
 
___________________________________________________Date _____________________________ 
Toni Burger, Laboratory Administrative Director  
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